

Dear valued guest,

It is our pleasure to welcome you to Botanic Sanctuary Antwerp, a prominent hotel that is part of the Leading Hotels of the World.

We would like to inform you about the planned roadworks during your stay with us. Attached you will find a map indicating the diversion to assist you with your travels. Rest assured that signage has also been placed by the city to guide you towards the city center.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience these roadworks may cause. We hope this information is of service to you, and if you have any further questions, please feel free to contact our Front Office, which is available 24 hours a day at the number 1000 (intern) or +32 3 269 00 00 extern.

We look forward to welcoming you and remain at your disposal for any further support during your stay with us.

With warm and gastronomic regards,

Marc Alofs Managing Director







